

City of New Bedford

Office of City Council

133 William Street • New Bedford, Massachusetts 02740 (508) 979-1455 • Fax: (508) 979-1451

October 16, 2017

Linda M. Morad
Councillor at Large

City of New Bedford
Mayor's Youth Council
c/o The YWCA of Southeastern Massachusetts
Sofia Bibars, Adriel Pacheco and Andrew Sullivan
Candidate Forum Committee Chairpersons
20 South Sixth Street
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Adriel, Andrew and Sofia;

My heartfelt thanks to you and the members of the Mayor's Youth Council for hosting the 2017 Candidate Forum this past week at the Whaling Museum. I found the event to be very well planned, organized and executed.

The tone of the event as led by you and the other members of the Forum Committee was relaxed and welcoming. I truly enjoyed participating and having the opportunity to bring the message of my candidacy for reelection as Councillor At Large to those in attendance and the residents that will view the forum via New Bedford Cable Access.

Additionally I would like to warmly thank you for your consideration of the dinner hour and for the wonderful brown bag goodies that you provided for me at the end of the forum. That was a very nice touch and I greatly appreciate your kind gesture.

Once again my sincere thanks for your efforts in organizing and hosting the 2017 Candidate's Forum. Should the voters of New Bedford provide me the honor to once again serve as their Councillor At Large I will look forward to working with you and the other members of the Mayor's Youth Council in the coming year.

Sincerely,

Linda M. Morad

New Bedford City Council - Councillor At Large

La M. Maird

Xc: Pam Pollock - Mayor's Youth Council Advisor